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To: Federal Communications Commission, Washington, DC 20554
Date: 9-Feb-07, as an addendum to previous memo dated November 21, 2006
From: Barry Wyshogrod, Philips Medical Systems, Andover, MA
(on behalf of Zety Billard)
Subject: Addendum to previous Request for Confidentiality for PQC-4851

(Philips TRx4851A, EA839822)

Dear Sir or Madam,
This request is an addendum to our previous Request for Confidentiality dated 21-Nov-06.

in reply to FCC Correspondence Reference numbers 32264, 32265, 32266, 32267, | am
hereby attaching better quality photographs of the external and internal views of the device.

Under the provisions of FCC Public Notice DA 04-1705, dated 15-Jun-04, Philips Medical
Systems hereby requests that these photos be granted 45-day Limited Confidentiality from
public disclosure. Limited Confidentiality is important for Philips Medical Systems from a
commercial perspective. It enables the company to complete its development and regulatory
efforts prior to introducing the product to the marketpiace. Releasing information on the
product via the FCC website prior to formal market introduction can be confusing to our
customers and to the medical community, and places the company at a competitive
disadvantage.

Thank you for your continued consideration of this application. | can be reached at (978) 659-

7383 or by e-mail to: barry.wyshogrod@philips.com. If | am not available, please contact
Ms. Zety Billard at (978) 659-3603 or by e-mail to: zety.billard@philips.com.

Barry Wyséogrod, Regulatory Engineer

Sincerely yours,



